
South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (DHEC)

NOTICE OF INTENT TO MODIFY A MINE OPERATING PERMIT

Martin Marietta Minerals, Inc.
Orangeburg Quarry

Orangeburg County, South Carolina
(DHEC Application I-000802)

Date:  September 25, 2018

Martin Marietta Minerals, Inc. has applied to DHEC to modify the Orangeburg Quarry 
(limestone), Permit I-000802. The company requests to increase the permitted acreage 
by 1017.0 acres (to 2120.9 ac.), increase depth 40’ (to 125’), and extend the reclamation 
schedule (from 2045 to 2112). Reclamation will be to lakes, woodlands, and grasslands.
The mine is located at 950 County Line Road, Cross, SC in Orangeburg County, 
approximately 6.0 miles southeast of Eutawville, South Carolina.  The mine permit 
application and related documents are available for review on DHEC’s website 
at https://www.scdhec.gov/environmental-public-notices.

DHEC is currently conducting a technical review of the application and related documents 
and will accept written comments through October 17, 2018. Public comments may 
impact DHEC’s permit decision by giving staff additional information to consider and could 
also be used when determining specific terms and conditions the company must follow if 
a permit is issued.  Where there is a significant amount of public interest, DHEC may hold 
a public hearing.

Please contact Crystal McInnis at 803-898-1359, or by e-mail at mcinnicc@dhec.sc.gov,
to be added to DHEC’s mailing list for this site.  For questions, additional information, or 
to submit written comments, please contact:

Ed Haigler
DHEC – BLWM
2600 Bull Street

Columbia, SC  29201
Phone: (803) 898-1375

E-Mail:  haiglewe@dhec.sc.gov

Please bring this notice to the attention of persons you know who may be interested in 
this matter.


